Delft, December 18, 1953. Nieuwe Laan 5

Dr. W.H. Peterson,
Department of Biochemistry,
University of Wisconsin,
Madison 6, Wisconsin,
U.S.A.

Dear Dr. Peterson.

As for the second part of your letter, I am indeed coming to the United States and hope to give some lectures at Harvard in the second half of April. After that I hope to make a short tour to visit some of the centres of microbiological research and eventually visit my friend van Niel at Facific Grove. I had already hoped that this would enable me to pay another visit to Madison, and I was very glad to read that you think I shall be welcome there.

I cannot yet draw up a definite program but if you will be willing to discuss the question with your colleagues I shall be most grateful.

With kindest regards, also to Mrs Peterson,

Yours sincerely,

(Signed)

A.J. Kluyver